
New Information Posted May 16th, 2025 

The repair on EGT’s Line J have been completed. Critical Notice #5967 and #6009 are hereby terminated. 

 

Previous Information Posted April 26th, 2025 

This Operational Alert is being issued to notify shippers that due to the location of one of the integrity 

inspections, the following points will be limited to a sum of 70,000 Dth/D, effective immediately: 

• TGT @ Searcy (MP: 3125) 

• TET @ Bald Knob (MP: 801641) 

 

Previous Information Posted March 12th, 2025 

This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C of EGT’s Tariff to notify all parties of 

planned maintenance on EGT’s Line J beginning Thursday April 24th, 2025, with an expected completion 

date of Monday May 19th, 2025, at 09:00.  

During this maintenance, a series of integrity digs will be conducted along EGT’s Line J.  Be advised, 

there is no capacity impact associated with the integrity digs, but should a determination be made that a 

repair is necessary, there could be a capacity reduction associated with the repair.  Depending upon the 

nature of any required repair, the announcement of a capacity reduction could come at short notice. 

This alert will be updated should more information become available throughout the series of digs. 

If you have any questions concerning this Alert, please contact your Scheduling Representative. 

 


